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       April 26th, 2011
K. D. Barton BA (HONS) DIPARCH
The Planning Inspectorate

Room: 4/02, Temple Quay House

2 The Square, Temple Quay, Bristol BS1 6PN

Dear Inspector Barton
                                      Lydd Airport’s New Aviation Witness
When Lydd Airport (LAA) submitted its rebuttal evidence on nuclear issues to the inquiry on April 21st it included aviation evidence by a new aviation witness, Chris Roberts. This evidence was a rebuttal of the entire aviation case covered by Malcolm Spaven, not just the aspects related to nuclear safety.  
LAAG would like to make the following points:
1) It is clear that LAA has deliberately withheld information.  The time taken for Mr Roberts to familiarise himself with the evidence and to write his 20 page report suggests that Mr Roberts had been engaged by LAA for weeks before April 21st. 

(2)  No permission has been sort or given for the introduction of the additional witness. Furthermore, the evidence given by Mr Roberts relates not only to nuclear safety issues but to wider aviation issues - aspects that have already been dealt with at the inquiry via Mr Maskens on behalf of LAA and Mr Spaven on behalf of LAAG. 
(d) LAAG submits that it is procedurally improper to introduce such evidence without giving notice in advance and obtaining the inspector’s permission. Accordingly LAAG submits that the Inspector should not take a decision on whether this evidence should be introduced until an explanation for its late production has been given and LAAG and other parties have been given an opportunity to make representations in the light of the explanation.
Yours Sincerely
Louise Barton MCSI
Lydd Airport Action Group

The Hook

Madeira Road , Littlestone

Kent ,TN28 8QX,
01797 361 548

 blmbarton@aol.com, www.lyddairportaction.co.uk
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